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NEWS & NOTES
OXBOW
Our painting and repair project at Oxbow Marina is now complete. 

TULARE 
Work has now begun on the kitchen remodel in Tulare. Work on this project began on August 6th. We had a robust
crew that was able to gut the kitchen in one morning. As of this writing the floor has been laid, new walls built,
textured and painted, popcorn ceiling removed, textured and painted, electrical and gas lines relocated, and cabinets
are being installed as we have entered September.



Check out our website: APACMINISTRY.ORG

LOS BANOS



Our recent repair work at Los Banos
(highlighted in our last newsletter) has enabled
the church to sell their building. The building is
now in escrow.

The Pastor of the church has accepted a
pastorate in another state and the leadership of
the church has asked APAC to help them
through this period of pastoral transition. 










Monthly Financial Support and Capital
Funds. We are currently praying for 100
supporters.
Opportunities for us to share APAC’s
ministry with churches and Bible Study
groups.
God’s guidance to the pastors and
churches that need encouragement.
Wisdom for APAC’s Board of        
 Directors.
A 14-16 ft trailer to store and secure
tools at our work sites.
Protection and safety as we visit pastors
and churches and during our work
projects.
Mount Carmel Community Church in
Glennville, Pastor Harrell Knox.
Baywood Park Community Church in Los
Osos, interim Pastor Paul Schliep.
Grace Community Church in Wasco,
Pastor Dave Bocker.
Cornerstone Community Church, Los
Banos.

PRAY FOR….

Rich Jones                                            Dave Barr                                                 Christy Lawler
rich@apacministry.org                  dave@apacministry.org                          info@apacministry.org

                        (559) 556-8766                                   (559)936-3558                                         (559) 741-6837

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS 
AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT.

GIFTS CAN BE MADE DIRECTLY TO:
APAC

P.O.  BOX 461
 TULARE, CA 93275 

OR ONLINE @APACMINISTRY.ORG


